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th
 November 2018 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

 

As part of our Christmas fundraising efforts at Cedarbank School, pupils and staff are organising a grand 

raffle. There are many super prizes to be won, including two family food and goodies hampers, tickets for 

Vue Cinema, restaurant vouchers and shopping vouchers … and much more … 

 

We are asking for your support by helping us to sell raffle tickets.  Your support last year was very much 

appreciated and was a great boost to school funds. 

 

Each pupil will be given an envelope containing 10 ticket strips to try to sell to family, friends and the 

local community. Tickets cost £1 per strip. The name of the buyer and their contact telephone number 

should be written on the back of each strip.  

 

The raffle will be drawn at 2:30pm at our Christmas Fayre on Friday 30
th

 November at Cedarbank School, 

Ladywell. 

 

Please note that there is no pressure to sell tickets if you do not wish to.  

 

Anyone who would like to sell extra tickets should contact the school office.  

 

All money raised through the raffle will go towards supporting learning opportunities for our pupils at 

Cedarbank.  

 

 

Many thanks for your continued support, 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

Christine Clark (Class Teacher) 

 

@CedarbankSchool    


